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25th November 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Our hall is currently filled with the phenomenal ‘Wonderdome’, which was booked by Mrs Lakes. 

The children have been so excited and have thoroughly enjoyed the sessions. Our EYFS pupils and 

Year Five children have accessed it throughout the day and have been so engaged and could not 

wait to share the facts they have learnt.  

 

Our Reception children have also been hosting in class weddings, not only do they look adorable, 

but they were extremely enthusiastic in planning the day, talking about weddings they have been 

involved in, or about their family members. It was wonderful to watch! 

 

Thank you so much to everyone who has donated today to support our amazing FOP (Friends of 

Priorslee), your donations will be used for our Christmas Fair and tombola. Thank you to Mrs Lane, 

Mr Taylor and Mrs Reaney for all of their time and effort, we really do appreciate it! 

 

Our children had a wonderful day on Monday celebrating the beginning of the World Cup. Miss 

Brown, Miss Biddulph and Miss Hudson spent the morning hosting football skills sessions for our 

Year One – Six pupils. All of our classes were allocated two countries that are participating in the 

World Cup and enjoyed learning about them. The children then enjoyed a slightly soggy parade 

around the daily mile track, where they proudly showed their flags and posters, followed by a 

fabulous lunch prepared by the amazing kitchen staff. The children also made memories whilst 

watching the match. It was amazing to hear the cheering, and encouragement for the team 

throughout the match.  

 

Next week, we will place a box in the entrance hall for any dried goods or toiletries you may wish 

to donate for our Reverse Advent Calendar. These will be collected on Friday 16th December for 

Holy Trinity’s Food Bank at Wrockwardine Wood.  
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Please ensure you have read our letter that we sent out on the 24th about the Panto, as our first 

classes to attend are going on Thursday! Our EYFS children will be enjoying Hobgoblin Theatre 

Company performing to them on Wednesday, so please ensure you book via MCAS.  

 

On Monday our Year Five children will be attending Experience Christmas, at Holy Trinity Church in 

Wrockwardine Wood, and will be learning about the traditional story of Christmas.  

 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs J Cooper 

Head of School  


